
Face Reading (example) 
Client's Input 

Name: Olesya 

Age: 28 

Place of Birth: Vancouver, WA 

Email: olesya@email.com 

Photo: (Requirements: A neutral facial expression photo with 
indication of which side is the right and left side of the face. 
No glasses). 



Description 
Right side: 

Eye: Emotional Impression/Character/Karma Pattern in the 
Eyes and Gaze (Joy , Happiness , Smile, Sadness, 
Resentment, Fear, Anger, Hatred, Indifference, Love, 
Emptiness, Cunning, Tendency to Lie, etc.).


Nose: Straight/Crooked (direction of curvature), which 
nostril appears to breathe more often. 

Lips: Shape, Tension , Color.


Distinctive Features (illness, moles, scars, tattoos, etc.) 

Left side: 

Eye: Emotional Impression/Character/Karma Pattern in the 
Eyes and Gaze (Joy, Happiness, Smile, Sadness, Resentment, 
Fear, Anger, Hatred, Indifference, Love, Emptiness, Cunning, 
Tendency to Lie, Purity of thoughts , Fatalism , 
Hopelessness, hatred etc.). 

Nose: Straight/Crooked (direction of curvature), which 
nostril appears to breathe more often. 

Lips: Shape, Tension , Color.


Distinctive Features by customer comments (illness, moles, 
scars, tattoos, etc.). 



Conclusions 

We can directly say that Olesya is daddy's daughter :) She 
has strong solar energy. Honesty, openness, confidence and 
responsiveness. Willingness to love. The state of mind is 
stable, there is an understanding of duty and responsibility. 
Opportunity and success comes after the start of family life 
and the birth of children. A slight asymmetry towards the 
predominance of male energy. This can be leveled by classes 
to raise the level of femininity and transfer male duties to 
her husband :). 

Recommendations 

Breathing practice: Alternate breathing practices of each 
nostril. 

Meditation practice: Concentration of attention on 
destructive events in the past and self-cleansing through the 
recommended thought forms and mantras. 

Everyday activities: It is necessary to practice charitable 
activities. 

Relationship advice: Do not engage in male duties. Gently 
and gradually delegate them to her husband :). 

Emotional control: In the process of meditation, with the 
help of the recommended practice, go to the point zero and 
project the processes of your life with a horizon from one 
current day.


